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To CIVL Plenary in Lausanne, Switzerland at February 14th - 17th2013. 
 
Proposal to CIVL support on funding the WG6 work on EN regulations 
for Paragliding Certification 
 
The signatories of this proposal as members of FAI/CIVL and EHPU, propose that CIVL 
plenary approves a budget for funding in 25%(3.500€ pr year) the expenses of the working 
group dealing with the Revision of Regulations EN 926 (Part 1 & Part 2) for 
Paraglider's certification. The rest of budget will be supported in 31% by EHPU and 25% by 
PMA and 19 % by three of the Test Houses whose raising stays EHPU responsibility. The 
actual budget is € 14.000 for 2012 and € 14.000 in 2013. 
 
Grounds for the proposal: 
The EN 926, are the only international standards in place for Paragliding tests specification. 
The work on building and revising these rules have been supported until now by FFVL, but is 
a matter of fact that all the community around the world benefit of it, so is fair that CIVL 
endorses the responsibility to help financing these work. 
 
This proposal will be presented by Antonio Fernandes as Portuguese CIVL delegate 


